
Dear Committee,
Regarding this bill, I strongly opposed this bill and  would like to see it voted down.

As someone who has had my children in the private school system for 11 years, I feel that we as parents should have the right to be 
separate from the public school system and not have the public school system forcibly involve themselves into the private school 
system. If we WANTED our kids in the public school system we would have them there. BUT WE DO NOT like how and what the 
kids are taught.

This is about money, and that is all. If this wasn't hurting the school system and/or the teachers union in some way then this wouldn't 
come up. The simple fact of the matter is that the curriculum is going down the tubes. Having the kids write reports on the 
Marxist BLM organization or teaching young children about transgenderism, is not something that needs to be taught by schools or 
this ridiculous proposal about math being racially unjust. This is ridiculousness at its best.

Rather than take issue with the private school system, the public schools should look inward and evaluate why so many kids are 
leaving and adjust curriculum accordingly.

We have the right to choose what school our kids go to and the state does not have the right to interject in this area at all. Vote the 
bill down and do the right thing. Focus on what is broken in the public school system and leave the private school system just that, 
private!

Victoria Talbert


